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Wednesday, November 13, 2024 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

DPNR’S DIVISION OF FISH & WILDLIFE ST. THOMAS OFFICE CLOSED 
TO PUBLIC UNTIL MONDAY 

Commissioner Jean-Pierre L. Oriol of the Department of Planning and Natural Resources 
has announced that the Division of Fish and Wildlife’s St. Thomas office at Tropical 
Marine will be closed to the public from Thursday, November 14, 2024, through 
Monday, November 18, 2024, for necessary maintenance. 

We apologize for any inconvenience and appreciate the public’s understanding. 

For more information, please contact the Division of Fish & Wildlife at 340-773-1082 
(STX Office). 
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